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Football News - Seasons Greetings 

With no action on the playing fields this gives me a chance to say a few thank you’s to all 

who have helped to make this a remarkable year for the football section.  Firstly I’d like to 

thank our PRO Sinead Ryan who has done an incredible job yet again this year and is always 

ready with advice and ideas for promoting our club. Her organizational and media skills have 

been invaluable particularly during the Senior footballers march to the Leinster title. Thanks 

to the football committee for their guidance this year and in particular Ger Flaherty for his 

unwavering support throughout the year. To the team managers and mentors who have put up 

with my pestering for reports and pictures, this year has been exceptional with great reports 

on matches. A huge thanks to Paddy Walsh, Shane O’Brien, Shane Brooks, Sean Crowley, 

Neil Brennan, Brian Weldon, Noel Madden and Martin O’Donnell for providing excellent 

reports throughout the year. However, a report on it’s own doesn’t tell the whole story though 

and it’s thanks to the great work of Mark Magahran, Sean Gilheaney, Liam Cunningham, 

Troy Gogan, Cliona Mellet and Kevin Maguire whose photographs have graced our website 

all year (and whose work can be seen in the Boden 2016 calendar) that have brought those 



reports to life. Thanks also to Chairman Brendan Moran and General Manager Noel 

Sheridan who are always available to give advice and instruction. 

Finally there is one last person to thank, you may not even know her (she keeps a low 

profile!) and that is our newsletter editor, the incredibly patient Cathy Murray who has the 

onerus task of compiling all the newsletter reports every week, it truly is a mammoth task and 

one she always does with a smile! 

Thanks Cathy! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New year from the football section. 

Neil Buckingham 

 

Hurling Section - Managerial positions 

Expressions of interest are now required for the following Managerial positions: 

Senior B 

Intermediate 

Minor A 

Minor B 

Minor C 

Interested parties should submit their name and details by email  to bodenhurling@gmail.com 

All relevant eMails must be received by 18th December. 

 

Thanks to all who supplied photos and match reports for the section this year.  In particular, 

we are grateful to The Long Fella, Joe Wordsworth and the Third Policeman for their 

insightful reports. We also thank Adeline Coffey, Clíona Mellett, Mick Gorman and Kevin 

Maguire for their photography. 

Beannachtaí na Nollag agus Síocháin san Athbhlian ón Rannóg Iománaíochta 

 

Camogie News - U12 Final Training Night 



 

 

At the recent Camogie AGM the below were elected for 2016: 

 

Chairperson: James Murray 

Secretary: Gerry White 

Board Delegates: Yvonne Walsh & Edel Tevlin 

P.R.O.: Ronan Feehily 

Injuries: Orla Mullany 

Referee co-ordinator: Grainne Corcoran 

Fixtures/Pitch co-ordinator: Ger Delaney 

 

See Photo for the final night of U12 training for this year! 

 

Boden win SDCC Community Endeavour award 



 

 

 

More Success for Senior footballers 



 

 

Our senior footballers clinched the Team of the Year at the Echo Awards last night after they 

completed a historic year, adding the Leinster title to the county crown they won in 

November. Well done to all concerned. 

 

Boden U11 & U12 Players reach the schools Final 

 

 



St Mary's school in Rathfarnham ended their first term with a sporting highlight by reaching 

the Corn Kitterick final in Croke Park. The team was made up of boys from Boden U11 and 

U12 teams. They played eight matches to get to the final, narrowly losing a thriller to Scoil 

Mhuire, Marino. (4.11 to 2.16) Every boy from first class up came along on the day to 

proudly cheer on their schoolmates. 

Pictures include images from visits by Jackie Tyrell with Liam McCarthy and Michael 

Darragh with Sam Maguire and the school hurling league. 

Photos supplied by Don O' Neill 

 

  
 
 

 

  
 
 

 



 

 

 



Jan 9th - Boden Christmas Tree Collection Fundraiser 

The Club will once again be collecting & disposing of people's Christmas trees this year. As 

well as providing the Club with a valuable source of income, this initiative has proved to be 

hugely popular with local residents for the nominal fee of €5. 

 

Last year we collected 1,000 trees, and this year we aim to increase that number again. If you 

own a van, or know somebody who owns a van that would  be in a position to give up a 

couple of hours to assist in collecting the trees on Saturday 9th January then we would 

appreciate your help. 

Please contact Gerry on 087 9312851 

Keep an eye on the website for more information : 

  

 

Boden Operation Transformation Returns 

Operation Transformation is back for 2016 beginning 4th Jan 

click here: 

 

Lotto Results - 13th Dec Jackpot Winner ! 
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Christmas Wishes 

 

 

   

  
 

 


